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Koon, Nancy

From: Dorothy J Ahring <dahring@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 11:13 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a public hearing on this 
issue.  Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving water for animals and people within the 
Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which will poison our waters and threaten our 
health. This developer is documented to be a "bad actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed to install yet another failed 
sewage facility in Roland on Mill Bayou and not especially when the developer has other options. 
 
About six years ago I was involved with a group that was opposing the installation of a sewage treatment center in our area. At 
that time I did a lot of research and became aware of how over the years these sewage treatment facilities fail.  Therefore I am 
opposed to the construction of this sewage facility.  Thankfully, the permit for the sewage system we were challenging was not 
approved. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Ahring 
9901 Old Arkansas Drive 
Roland, AR 72135 


